CHRISTCHURCH-ROLLESTON AND ENVIRONS TRANSPORT STUDY UPDATE
The Board received an update of progress of the Christchurch-Rolleston & Environs Transport study.

Board members requested that they receive information on these studies at the same time as others,
in order to respond to queries from the public.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


